

PAUL R. LEPAGE GÖVERNOR

STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF NURSING 158 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0158

MYRA A. BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., R.N.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

March 7, 2011

Maria T. Currier 5 Mill Pond Drive Bath, ME 04530

Dear Ms. Currier:

This is to notify you that at its March 2-3, 2011 meeting, the Maine State Board of Nursing voted to suspend your Registered Professional Nurse license, effective immediately, pursuant to 5 M.R.S. Section 10004(3) based upon the immediate jeopardy your continued practice of registered professional nursing poses to your health and safety and the health and safety of the public.

As soon as a date and time have been confirmed, you will receive a Notice of Hearing under separate cover.

Sincerely,

Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.

Mys Broadway

Executive Director

MAB/jcw

pc:

Detective David Beauregard, Jr. – Maine DEA John H. Richards, Assistant Attorney General

CERTIFIED RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 7005 1820 0002 9002 5216

